Global Awareness Roundtable to focus on Korea
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The first Global Awareness Roundtable of the spring semester at Alfred University will focus on Korea. It will take
place on Monday, Feb. 12, at 7 p.m. in Powell Campus Center's Knight Club. The Global Awareness Roundtable is a
monthly event organized by the Division of Modern Languages. It is designed to introduce a variety of cultures from
around the world to the Alfred community. This informal gathering gives AU's international faculty, students and
alumni the opportunity to introduce attendees to an array of countries and cultures throughout the world. Students who
have lived, studied or worked abroad also share their experiences and observations. Presentations cover a wide range
of topics including history, traditions, art, music and food.



